Innovation in Law Practice Committee Meeting Minutes
Date: January 7, 2020
Law and Justice Center


[bookmark: _GoBack]
1. 
2. Welcome and introduction – Greg Hoole

3. Minutes from November 5, 2020 meeting discussed. Dave Duncan motioned to approve minutes; JD Lauritzen seconded the motion. Minutes approved.

4. CLE Report from Michelle Oldroyd
Discussion of ethics CLE / professionalism/civility accredited CLE for Committee to co-host with CLE Department, in late June 2020 – all agree a good idea for Committee to engage in
Discussion of Third Annual Practice Management Symposium – Michelle to email group with potential dates, set after Committee Meeting on Thursday, August 20 in the Law & Justice Center
Discussion of six areas of technology competence as an ethical requirement of practice for all lawyers – potential Bar Journal article and/or CLE event topic

5. Brief discussion regarding ABA Tech Show and vendor opportunities.


6. 2020 Goals: 

Discussion lead by Greg Hoole. 

Two main goals for 2020:

1.  Improvement and increased use of Bar/Innovation Committee website
2.  Growth in development of Practice Portal

Greg also deeply committed to the Innovation Committee giving input to the Rules of Civil Procedure (potentially expediting civil matters and the civil calendar with rules changes, also a tremendous by-product will be increased access to justice for consumers/small businesses); Greg will be forming a working group on the expediting of cases and any proposed rule changes.

7. Bar Journal articles for 2020 discussed by full group.
a. February plan with Bryan Pack was put on hold
b. February 15 deadline for March / April issue – Romaine Marshall to write an article on CCPA and updating our community on the impacts to privacy litigation 
c. Tina Wilder agreed to write an article for the May issue on Well-Being, topic will be on the value of public outreach by lawyers (Tina and Michelle Oldroyd to collaborate on the article and potential interviews for the article as well.)

8. New Business
a. For the consideration of the group at a later date, Greg made mention of the notion of switching from a co-chair system to a chair / chair-elect system for transitions of leadership/succession planning.
Next Meeting set for February 4, 2020 at 12 noon

Meeting adjourned by Greg Hoole 




